
April 11th, 2022 
 
 
Dear parents, guardians and carers, 
 
The Goatstown ETSS Wriggle store is now open for you to purchase your child’s laptop and 
eBooks for First Year 2022. In order for the device to be available for the start of the school year 
you should order the device before June 7th. An additional charge of €50 will be applied to 
orders after this date, this late fee is payable to Wriggle and is not associated with the school.  
 
The device we are using for First Year 2022 is a Lenovo 300w with 128GB SSD and 4GB RAM. We 
have attached the Wriggle parent guide for your information. Please note that the device must 
be bought through Wriggle as they will customise it for Goatstown ETSS and provide technical 
support for three years. 
 
In summary, the steps to order your child’s device are: 
 
Step 1: Click this link to go to the Wriggle Online Store Login page 

Step 2: Enter our school’s secure store login code 27483965  

Step 3: Click on the Order Now button below the Goatstown ETSS logo 

 
 

Step 4: Proceed to purchase the device, support services (3yrs) and digital content (school 
eBooks), everything else is optional. You can choose to pay in full or in monthly instalments 
over three years. The standard package will cost €812.33 in total or you can choose the three 
year finance package for €27.45 monthly. 

https://www.wriggle.ie/OnlineStoreLogin


 
Important note:  Wriggle will offer additional items for purchasing on their website; however 
you only need to purchase the device, support and digital content (eBooks). Please note that 
the case, insurance cover and additional accessories are your choice and are not a 
requirement for teaching and learning in Goatstown ETSS. 
 
Step 5: The device will be configured for use in Goatstown ETSS and delivered to your home. 
Please ensure to save a digital copy of the information sheet for future reference.  
 
Please note that the initial order includes eBooks for our core subjects with the exception of 
English, which is not available until later in the summer. The eBooks for our optional subjects 
will be available after the subject trial period in October.  We will contact you when the 
additional eBooks are available for purchase/download. 
 
A schoolbook grant is available to support families who will find the purchase of the device 
and eBooks particularly onerous. If you would like to apply for a contribution towards this 
expense, please contact office@goatstownetss,ie, in the strictest confidence, before May 
6th. We will not be in a position to accept requests for support beyond this date. The amount 
that we can contribute will depend on the number of applicants. Please apply before you 
purchase the device and bundle as we will need to issue you with a voucher code to support 
the purchase of eBooks. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Matthew Quinn, Deputy Principal 


